
 
  

Comrade John Bachtell, National Chair, CPUSA  
  
Dear comrades, members of the National Congress, CPUSA 

Comradely Greetings  

The Egyptian Communist Party wishes success and achievemtns to 
the 31st National Convention of the Communist Party USA, which 
will be held on 21-23 June 2019. We also congratulate you on the 
centennial anniversary of founding your party, this year.   

Our Party emphasizes its waiting with great interest for the results of 
your national convention and its success in achieving all its work, 
adopting your new Party Program, and pushing the party to further 
progress and interaction with the aspirations of the American people 
to a better life, and the common issues of humanity and aspirations 
of the peoples of the world to stop imperialist wars, eliminate 
terrorism, struggle against neo-liberal policies and capitalist 
brutality, the rise of right-wing fascism and extremism all over the 
world, and establishment of relations among countries,  dominated 
by the principles of cooperation, mutual respect, justice, equality and 
non-interference in the affairs of others and commonly addressing 
the existential threat posed by climate and environmental crises.  

All wishes of success to your national convention 

With our Comradely Greetings  

Cairo, May 7, 2019 

Salah Adly, Secretary General  
Egyptian Communist Party 


